GRAND&TOY.

Dear Valued Customer,

Looking for a way to give back to your community during the Covid-19 crisis? Why not donate your
unwanted laptops to students in need? Grand & Toy is asking you to be a part of
HP Refresh — a social initiative that will have a positive impact on many people right now.

To help bring this program together, Grand & Toy will be hosting a computer drive to collect laptops*
your organization no longer uses. This event will be held May 28 - May 29, from 8am to 3pm, at
Grand & Toy’s Vaughan location, 200 Aviva Park Drive. The devices we’re looking for don’t need to
be fancy - all students need is browser capability, so don’t forget to donate older laptops stuck away in
the storeroom too.

How You Can Help
Bring the laptops your business doesn’t use anymore to our drive. We will erase the data and install the
browser-based software on-site.

Or

Follow the instructions at HP Refresh Software to erase the data and install the browser-based software
at your own location. You can then choose to drop your devices off at Grand & Toy or send them to us
to donate. Please review the latest CDC Guidelines for Social Distancing.

Sign up to participate here.

Thank you for your support.

St Ot

Stan Dabic
VP and General Manager, Grand & Toy

*Device should not be more than 8 years old and must be a Windows based PC. The software will not work on Apple computers.
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https://www8.hp.com/us/en/solutions/education/refresh.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/social-distancing.html
http://www.grandandtoy.com/dcr/sites/core/HP-refresh.aspx

